
Greenfield Township Supervisors’ Meeting –October 1st, 2024 Meeting Minutes 
 
The regular monthly meeting of the Greenfield Township Supervisors was called to order at 
8:01pm with the pledge of Allegiance. 
 
The roll call was Supervisor Totsky present, Supervisor Mancuso present, Supervisor 
Bonczkiewicz present, Attorney Casper absent, Secretary Brewer present, Attorney Favreau 
present. A Supervisor’s quorum was present, so the meeting was able to proceed. There were 
no corrections to the minutes of the September 3rd meeting by the Supervisors, so the minutes 
stood approved as distributed. 
 
The Township departments read or stated verbally their reports as available. 
During the Supervisors’s report Ron Jenkins gave an update on the NORLAC Consortium. During 
the Solicitor’s report Supervisor Totsky noted that the next Township meeting will be on 
Tuesday November 12th since Election Day is on Tuesday November 5th. Solicitor Favreau noted 
that before the meeting there was a Supervisor’s Executive meeting to discuss a litigation 
matter. 
 
There were no comments from the public on agenda items. 
 
The board of Supervisor’s held a discussion regarding a draft of the 2025 budget with input and 
questions from the attending public. 
 
Supervisor Totsky moved to accept the resignation of Glen Shifler of the Greenfield Township 
Sewer Authority. Supervisor Mancuso seconded that motion. The motion passed with a voice 
vote with all Supervisors present voting yes. 
 
Matt Tomaric, JHA Company requested approval of the Mary Burgio 4 acre subdivision. The 
board stated it will be put on the agenda at the next meeting. John Apostolakes indicated the 
concern on the pedestrian safety on the traffic at Shust road and Wallace road. 
 
Supervisor Mancuso moved to adjourn the meeting. Supervisor Totsky seconded that motion. 
The motion passed with a voice vote with all Supervisors present voting yes. The meeting was 
adjourned at 8:36 pm. 


